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«PAN UKRAINIAN ASSOCIATION OF VALUATION SPECIALISTS»

  

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER

  

The Pan-Ukrainian Association of Valuation Specialists (PUAVS) constantly informs its
members, as well as other representatives of the valuation community and simply interested
persons, about the latest relevant news from the field of valuation, economics, finance, politics,
legislation, jurisprudence, taxation, self-regulation and others related to professional appraisal
activity areas, through a personalized weekly targeted email newsletter. Today, this service is
absolutely free of charge available to everyone.

  

 

  

Get professional news first!
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  HOW TO GET NEWS?       In order to receive professional news from PUAVS, it is enough just to send a short messagefrom your e-mail box (for example, «I want to receive newsletters») to the address of thetechnical and information support service admin@afo.com.ua . After that, your address will beautomatically included in the weekly newsletter list.     You can also order a newsletter from PUAVS for your colleagues, friends and partners. To dothis, in the text of the message, it is simply necessary to mark their email addresses with anaddition, for example, «Wish to receive the newsletter».     

  WHAT TO EXPECT FROM THE NEWSLETTER?       The newsletter includes fresh materials from the official website of The Pan-UkrainianAssociation of Valuation Specialists (PUAVS):        -    up-to-date and operational news;        -    practical consultations and advices;        -    analytical materials;        -    specialized articles and literature;        -    event announcements;        -    changes in the legislative and regulatory framework.         

  IF THE NEWS DOES NOT COME?       If you have previously received news, however, for certain reasons, they have ceased to besent to your e-mail, first of all, check your Spam folder.     If this did not help or if you have never received news from PUAVS, please write a message tothe technical and information support service of the site admin@afo.com.ua. Briefly describe theissue in your submission.     

  HOW TO REFUSE?       You can unsubscribe from the newsletter by sending a short message to the technical andinformation support service of the site admin@afo.com.ua (for example, «I would like tounsubscribe from the newsletter») from your mailbox.     

  IS THERE ANY ALTERNATIVE?       If you want to receive news from PUAVS more than once a week, and you are a user of thesocial network Facebook, we invite you to subscribe to our page:     

  https://www.facebook.com/afo.com.ua     We strive to be closer to our friends, colleagues and partners, as well as to maintain informalcommunication with everyone involved in the professional appraisal services market.  Back to the beginning  
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